

A. Choose the correct answer!

1. An animal that can survive to travel along the desert is
 - a. Horse
 - b. Camel
 - c. Donkey
 - d. Buffalo
2. The iconic Australian animal that can jump is
 - a. Koala
 - b. Rattle snake
 - c. Kangaroo
 - d. Gecko
3. Rabbit eats vegetables. They eat ...
 - a. Grass
 - b. Carrot
 - c. Potato
 - d. Tomato
4. Mr. Yudi do not like sweet drink. He always drinks tea without
 - a. Water
 - b. Salt
 - c. Pepper
 - d. Sugar
5. Salsa do not like ketchup sauce. She does not like spicy food. She prefers sauce.
 - a. Tomato
 - b. Chili
 - c. Soya
 - d. Paprika
6. English is than science.
 - a. More interesting
 - b. interesting
 - c. more
 - d. interested
7. Ben is than Atikah.
 - a. Young
 - b. Younger
 - c. Youngest
 - d. More young
8. My house is than my grandpa's house.
 - a. Smallest
 - b. Smaller
 - c. Small
 - d. Not small

9. Johan is than his sister.
- Energetic
 - Energizer
 - Most energetic
 - More energetic
10. Irfan has Hair than his twin sister.
- Dark
 - Darker
 - Darkest
 - More dark
11. A shark is than a whale.
- More dangerous
 - Most dangerous
 - Dangerous
 - danger
12. My brother's bag is than mine.
- More new
 - New
 - Newer
 - Newest
13. My cat has a Tail than her cat.
- Long
 - Longer
 - Longest
 - More long
14. Chemistry is than biology.
- Complex
 - Complicated
 - More complicated
 - complicating
15. Indonesia is than Malaysia.
- Large
 - Larger
 - Largest
 - More large
16. The players ... tired after the match yesterday.
- Is
 - Was
 - Are
 - Were
17. My father at work yesterday.
- Is
 - Was
 - Are
 - Were

Text 1

Asmat people [18] In Papua. They are famous for their beautiful wood carvings. They usually live in the villages near the sea or rivers. They often [19] by canoe. Deep in the forest, Asmat people usually [20] Their houses in trees.

Asmat people depend on the seas, rivers, and forests. They fish or [21] Shrimps. They often [22] for boars and birds in the forests. For food, they do not usually eat rice, but they usually [23] Papeda from sago palm. They also [24] corn and carrots and keep chickens and pigs.

During traditional ceremonies, Asmat people usually [25] their bodies red, white, and black. They [26] the red paint from red soil, black from charcoal, and white from crushed shells. They do not usually wear footwear, and the women usually [27] Grass skirts.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|----------|-----------|
| 18. a. live | b. swim | c. stay | d. farm |
| 19. a. goes | b. travel | c. sail | d. plant |
| 20. a. live | b. stay | c. makes | d. build |
| 21. a. catch | b. keeps | c. grow | d. farm |
| 22. a. catch | b. hunt | c. keeps | d. farm |
| 23. a. eat | b. beat | c. make | d. cook |
| 24. a. grow | b. plant | c. make | d. cook |
| 25. a. dress | b. wear | c. paint | d. shower |
| 26. a. get | b. take | c. shop | d. make |
| 27. a. dress | b. wear | c. paint | d. shower |

Text 2

Aiden: "Who is he, Bob?"

Bob: "Oh, that's my cousin, **Dude**."

Aiden: "Your cousin? He's very tall."

Bob: "Yeah. He's a basketball player."

Aiden: "How old is he?"

Bob: "He's 17 years old"

Aiden: "Really? He looks younger."

Bob: "Well, actually he's older than me."

Aiden: "And you are"

Bob: "I'm 14 years old."

Aiden: "I see."

Bob: "And he is more energetic, more popular, and better looking than me."

Aiden: "Oh, come on. You are also very popular in our school."

Bob: "Well, thank you."

28. Who are talking?
- a. Bob
 - b. Aiden
 - c. Friends
 - d. Bob and Aiden
29. Where are they?
- a. Factory
 - b. School
 - c. Mall
 - d. Neighborhood
30. Who are they talking about?
- a. Bob's cousin
 - b. Bob's friend
 - c. Aiden's friend
 - d. Aiden's sister
31. Who is taller?
- a. Aiden
 - b. Bob
 - c. Dude
 - d. Cousin
32. Who is younger?
- a. Bob
 - b. Aiden
 - c. Cousin
 - d. Friend
33. Who is more energetic?
- a. Dude
 - b. Bob
 - c. Aiden
 - d. Cousin
34. Who is more popular?
- a. Dude
 - b. Bob
 - c. Aiden
 - d. Cousin
35. Who is better looking?
- a. Dude
 - b. Bob
 - c. Aiden
 - d. Cousin

B. Fill the blanks with the provided word in the box!

Wanted	Said	Took	Offered	Arrived
Approached	Was	Saw	Raised	Stopped

Yesterday when Tom [1] On his way to school, he [2] A blind woman standing on the side of the street. He [3] The woman and greeted her. He said "May I help you?". She [4] to cross the street but the traffic was very crowded. Tom [5] Her his help. He [6] Her hand and helped her cross the street. He [7] Left hand and every car and motorbike [8] they walked across the zebra cross. They [9] At the other side of the street safely. "Thank you very much", [10] The woman. "You are a good boy." Tom was glad to help the woman. One good deed a day makes your heart happy.

C. Answer the questions below according to the text!

Malala, a courageous girl

Malala Yousafzai is an activist for female education. She is the youngest Nobel peace prize winner. She was born in Mingora, Pakistan, on July 12th, 1997. In 2009, she started writing a diary about living under Taliban rule. They destroyed school for girls and prohibited girls from going to schools. She then wrote all about her fears and concerns in her diary.

Soon she became very famous in Pakistan and began to talk about the rights of girls to have an education. The Taliban did not like her activity. In October 2012, someone shot Malala in the head and neck. She survived the attack although it took her about three months to recover. Two years after the attack, Malala won the Nobel Peace Prize. Malala's courage and achievement they become an inspiration for many people.

1. Who is Malala Yousafzai?
2. Where is she come from?
3. What made her famous?
4. When did she win the Nobel Peace Prize?
5. What do we learn from her experience?

--- Believe in yourself, you can make it! ---